
Notice of Bid Submissions 
 
 

On September 7, 2022, the City of Perth Amboy received sealed Bids for 2022 UEZ Road 
Rehabilitation & Improvements: Hall Avenue (Amboy Avenue to West Side Avenue), 
Jefferson Street (New Brunswick Avenue to Maple Street), and Maple Street (New 
Brunswick Avenue to Smith Street), in accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law. 
The Bid submitted were as follows (including Alternate which the City will not include in 
the project): 
 

1- Top Line Construction, Corporation – $597,714.55 (BB - $497,226.00) 
2- S&G Paving – $571, 841.86 (BB - $471,339.86) 
3- Black Rock Enterprises, LLC – $551,505.62 (BB - $449,360.81) 
4- S Brothers, Inc. – $550,823.52 (BB - $454,989.42) 
5- Z Brothers – $495.292.19 (BB - $409,244.89) 

 
Z Brothers is the lowest bidder. Please note that Bid submissions are currently being 
evaluated and a decision will be rendered soon.  
 
The bid submission packets are available for review upon request to the Purchasing Office 
via email at mrivera@perthamboynj.org .  
 
Please note that through this project the City will only be rehabilitating and improving Hall 
Avenue (Amboy Avenue to West Side Avenue) and Jefferson Street (New Brunswick 
Avenue to Maple Street).  
 

 
 

Maria J. Rivera, RPPS, QPA 
Purchasing Agent  
City of Perth Amboy 
260 High Street 
Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
mrivera@perthamboynj.orh 
Telephone: (732) 826-0290 Ext. 4010 
Facsimile: (732) 826-1160 
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